
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, JUNE 5, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 LISTENER FEEDBACK IS SO IMPORTANT TO US. YOUR COMMENTS TRULY HELPS TO 

SHAPE OUR PROGRAMMING. AND I FIND THAT YOUR OPINIONS ARE VERY MUCH LIKE MY 

OWN WHEN IT COMES TO DECISION MAKING. 

JIM WAS MOVED TO WRITE TO US DURING SPRING LETTER MONTH AS WE DEBATED HOW 

TO FILL THE 3:00 HALF HOUR IN THE AFTERNOON. 

I am embarrassed to tell you that I have never written during letter month. That's probably 

because I seldom write to anyone. I'm not very good at writing. All of that said, I have been 

listening off and on to your radio station since the late sixties when WRVM first began. Back 

then I was working so I was unable to attend Good Friday services. However your station 

used to broadcast the "Union Good Friday Service" held at my church in Oshkosh. My 

employer was fine with me listening while I worked. As the years went on I found myself 

listening more and more. Now that I am retired WRVM has become a staple in my life. 

Christian music abounds everywhere but solid Bible teaching is becoming more and more 

rare. I know by heart most of the times different Bible teachers are on. I am constantly 

recommending to my friends, and those I get to tell about Jesus, of the wonderful teaching 

programs that WRVM offers and the times they are on. 

THE RESPONSE WE GOT FROM OUR QUESTION CAUSED US TO TAKE A WHOLE NEW LOOK 

AT OUR AFTERNOON LINEUP. AND WE MADE CHANGES ACCORDINGLY. I’M GUESSING 

THAT WHEN OUR SEPTEMBER LETTER MONTH COMES ALONG WE WILL GET YOUR 

RESPONSE TO THOSE CHANGES. 

INCLUDING TODAY, THE NEXT 3 DAYS WILL BE BUSY ONES FOR ME. I JUST RETURNED TO 

THE OFFICE FOLLOWING A WEEK LONG VISIT BACK TO MICHIGAN TO SEE MY DEAR OLD 

MOTHER. (SHE TURNS 89 IN AUGUST.) SO SOME CATCH UP TO DO AND THEN WORKING 

AHEAD WITH OUR BUS TRIP TO WASHINGTON DC LEAVING THIS SATURDAY FOR AN 8 

DAY TRIP.  

OVER 230 PEOPLE HAVE NOW DOWNLOADED OUR NEW WRVM RADIO APP FOR THEIR 

SMARTPHONE OR TABLET. THE NEW APP MAKES LISTENING TO WRVM EASY WHEREVER 

YOU MIGHT TRAVEL THIS SUMMER.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


